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From: Gundars Simsons 
Sent: Thursday, 4 January 2024 6:22 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I commend all the active citizens who have worked towards the achievements so far. Tasmania should absolutely be 
represented in the National football competition, without reservation or any extra conditions. If a stadium construction 
is to have a social licence many of the unknowns must be made known. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

In addition to the issues raised in the above excellent submission I would also expect a budget outline to be provided to 
the people of Tasmania as a matter of course. Costings should take into account all aspects of the stadium build (eg 
parking and roads) as well as expected ongoing maintenance costs and income projections. 

Yours faithfully, 

Gundars Simsons 
 




